Does your Intergroup want to send a Delegate to the 
2019 World Service Business Conference?
Not sure you have enough money to do that?
Region 1 can help!
Region One has budgeted funds to help Intergroups send a Delegate to 2019 World Service Business Conference (WSBC) in May 2019. The Budget, Finance, and Delegate Support (BFDS) team oversees the process and recommends support amounts to the Region One board.
According to the OA By-Laws, each Intergroup or Service Body can send one delegate per 15 meetings (OA By-Laws Subpart B, Article X, Section 3.c.2).

To be eligible, a Delegate must have at least one year of continuous abstinence from compulsive eating and have served for two years above the group level (OA By-Laws Subpart B, Article X, Section 3.c.1).

If your Intergroup would like financial help sending a Delegate to World Service Business Conference to have a voice in OA’s decisions, you need to fill out an application and get it back to the Region One Treasurer by the deadline.

Deadline: 
Mailed: Received at the PO Box no later than October 12, 2018  



Emailed: Received by Midnight October 18, 2018.
Here’s how:
1) Fill out your application and either mail it or scan and email it to the Region One Treasurer. 
i) Mail: Must be received at the PO Box no later than October 12, 2018: To Region One of OA, PO Box 23235, Portland, OR USA 97281 
ii) Email: Must be received by midnight on October 18, 2018: To bfds@oaregion1.org.
2) The BDFS team meets immediately after Assembly 2018 (on October 19th) and recommends the distribution of funds based on the following criteria:

a) Intergroup has financial need.
b) Priority given to Intergroups that have not sent a Delegate WSBC in the past 5 years. 
c) All applications will be considered for funding, at least partially, as funding allows.

3) The distribution proposal will be presented to the board at the post-Assembly board meeting (October 20). 
4) The board approves the proposal as is or makes any changes that seem necessary, working with the BFDS team to make final decisions.
5) No later than October 20, 2018, the Treasurer will notify each applicant whether they received funding or not.  Notifications will come either by email or phone call.  Emails to those who receive funding will include timing and instructions for registering and attending WSBC, and also instructions for how to apply for Delegate Support funds from World Service. (Information is on the Region 1 and World Service websites.  Please prepare the WSO application early, but wait for funding amount from Region One before submitting).
After funding is approved and Intergroups are notified:
6) Let the BFDS team or the Region 1 Treasurer know if your Intergroup accepts the funding.

7) Make sure your Delegate is registered for WSBC.
8) Delegate makes all travel arrangements and follows through with attending WSBC.
9) After WSBC, Delegate will submit proper paperwork to be reimbursed:

a) Expense Report listing all expenses incurred for WSBC purposes. (Blank Expense reports are located on the Region 1 website: oaregion1.org in the Documents section), and;

b) Attach ALL receipts, and;

c) Mail or scan-and-email receipts to the treasurer no later than June 6, 2019.
d) Mail receipts to Region 1 Treasurer, 4017 Ridge Way, Juneau, AK 99801; and/or email to treasurer@oaregion1.org.

The fine print: Funds may only be used for expenses incurred at WSBC and travel to and from WSBC.
Thank you for your commitment to abstinence, recovery, and the ongoing strength and health of OA!
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